
St. Peter’s Church of England Academy – Homework 
 

Teacher: Mrs Cains/ 

                Mrs Gilbey 

Subject: Maths Date: 12/1/18 

 

Task/ Expectation: 

 

Happy New Year! We hope that you all had an enjoyable Christmas break. 
Thank you very much for the cards and presents that we received. It was very 
kind of you. The children have returned to school full of enthusiasm! We have 
really enjoyed listening to their news from the holidays. 
 
There have been a number of changes to our weekly timetable for this term. 
We have already spoken to the children so they should be aware of what is 
happening. 
Your child will need their outdoor P.E. kit every Wednesday afternoon 
for class lacrosse and again on Friday mornings for multi-sports 
activities with Harvey. (This is instead of Thursday afternoon P.E.) 
We will now be testing times tables every Wednesday morning instead 
of Fridays. We did a test today (Friday) but the next test will not be until 
Wednesday 25th January. 
We have also changed the seating arrangements and your child will know 
which table they belong to – we have chosen French colours as table names 
for this half term! The revised class job rota along with the new show and tell 
timetable can be found on our class page of the school website.   
 
This week in maths, we have been looking at the properties of 2D shapes and 
for homework we would like the children to complete the attached sheet to 
reinforce their learning. 
 
Thank you! 
 
  

 To be returned by 19/1/18 

 
• Thank you for helping your child with their work. 
• Please let us know if for any reason they were not able to complete it. 
• If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s work please do 

this in their work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. We will ensure you receive a response. 
• Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, we are always willing to 

discuss your child’s work progress, attitude, behaviour, or circumstances with you. All we ask is that you 
make an appointment. 
 


